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Park equipment replaced in Alton and Bolton

	The Town of Caledon is advising residents that work to replace the playground equipment at two parks has been scheduled.

Replacement of equipment at Emeline Park in Alton is scheduled for this week.

Work at Tormina Park in Bolton is planned for next week (the week of Sept. 29).

In the interests of safety, the Town is asking the public to stay out of these parks for the duration of this work.
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